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The editor in chief would like to draw the readers’ attention to the errors in the following article: 

Willingness to Receive Treatment for Hepatitis C among Injecting Drug Users on Methadone 

Program: Implications for Education and Treatment.1 

An author’s name was presented incorrectly. It should have read as follows: 

Zahra Alammehrjerdi, Afsaneh Moradi, Fenglian Xu, Mehran Zarghami, Javad Salehi-Fadardi, Kate 

Dolan. 

The correct citation of this article is as follows:  

Alammehrjerdi Z, Moradi A, Xu F, Zarghami M, Salehi-Fadardi J, Dolan K. Willingness to Receive 

Treatment for Hepatitis C among Injecting Drug Users on Methadone Program: Implications for 

Education and Treatment. Addict Health 2016; 8(2): 90-7. 

The editor in chief apologizes for the errors and any inconvenience these may have caused. 
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